
             During the month of February, we will be celebrating Valentine’s Day by doing 

various art activities.  We will be decorating with Valentine themed heats and our new 

February jobs will have a Valentine emphasis.  We will not be having a Valentine’s Day Party 

and we do not exchange valentines. 

 We will be taking spring pictures at the end of March and they will be taken by 

Lifetouch.  You will be able to preview the pictures before purchasing them and picture orders 

can be placed online. 

 We will be having a Scentsy Fund Raiser in March sponsored by Miss Lisa.  More 

information will follow.  Scentsy is a great Mother’s Day gift or an Easter/Spring gift as well. 

Be sure to spend some time with your child each week reading, coloring, writing their 

names and numbers and going over the letters we are working on.  It helps your child to know 

that you think what they are learning and doing is important and it is a good time to spend one 

on one with your child.  Just a few minutes a night works just fine. 

At the Big School we have a crate of files with every child’s name.  In these files we put 

art work, writings, number papers, sound papers, etc.  Please check the file at least weekly as 

the paperwork can add up. 

Also don’t forget to make lunches that are healthy and nutritious, and make sure 

lunches are not the same every day.  Your child will appreciate it.  We would also encourage 

you to skip putting fruit snacks in the children’s lunches.  Although all the children like them, 

they are not real fruit and not particularly healthy for teeth.  At the Big School this month, we 

will be studying dental health. 

February Units 

Little School        Big School 

          Caterpillars         Shadows 

          Butterflies        Healthy Hearts 

          The Very Hungry Caterpillar     Push/Pull 

          Worms        Dental Health 

           Letters:  V, W, X, E       Letters:  V, W, X, E 

SCHOOL CLOSED:  PRESIDENT’S DAY 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2019 

  


